
I support the release of copyright protection on Orphan Works.  Doing  
so will not remove the protections on those copyright holders who can  
continue to assert their rights. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Arthur 
 
--  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Arthur M. Keller, Ph.D., 

 
 
 




